
 

 

Delaware Valley Football vs. Voorhees – Friday, September 26 

The Delaware Valley Football Terriers will host Voorhees High School on Friday, 
September 26 at 7:00 p.m. on Tap Webb Memorial Field in a BCC Patriot Gold 
divisional contest. If you’re unable to attend in person, you can watch the live broadcast. 
Please click HERE for the link to the game. 

The safety and enjoyment of all spectators, student-athletes, and staff remain our top 
priority at Del Val athletic events. As a reminder of our policy, outside bottles, cans, 
and beverage containers are not permitted in the stadium. In addition, backpacks, 
balls, and pets are also prohibited at varsity football games. These expectations are 
in place to ensure a safe, secure, and family-friendly environment for everyone in 
attendance. 

Concessions will continue to be available for purchase inside the stadium. 
All the fan favorites will be on hand—burgers, cheeseburgers, hot dogs, pizza, chicken 
patty sandwiches, hot pretzels, nachos and cheese, and veggie burgers. Plus, try the 
newest addition to our all-star lineup: pickle on a stick! 

We’ll also have a wide selection of snacks, candy, and both hot and cold drinks. All 
proceeds support Del Val’s performing arts programs, including the Golden Regiment 
Marching Band, who will perform during the evening. 

Payment methods accepted for concessions: Apple Pay, Google Pay, credit/debit cards, 
and cash. Tickets can be purchased with cash only. 

Thank you for your cooperation in following these established guidelines. Your support 
helps us maintain a safe, enjoyable, and welcoming atmosphere at our games while 
celebrating our student-athletes. 

 
-- 
Michael Kays 
Principal 
Delaware Valley Regional High School 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XgpVQrBgm2U

